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Dear Hurlo Community,

And no sooner have we kicked off the season, than we were at the end of it, and

what a season it has been, both for the club and for Football in Australia.  For a

whole range of reasons the Committee have had limited capacity to put

together a newsletter during the season, so we decided that we would have a

bumper edition at the end of the season to catch up on all of the achievements

of this season.
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running of a large volunteer club like

ours.  Caroline added this to her

already full football dance card as a

football parent, a manager, an age

coordinator and this year she also

provided essential support for the

vacant role of Competition Secretary.

And she has been the driving force of

Summer Football for our club, where

we have had a huge surge of interest in

the Football Canterbury Summer Sixes

competition. She really kept things

going through a pretty challenging

year, so huge thanks to her for this

support.  Thank you also to all of our

other Committee members – Gerry as

Vice President, and Disciplinary

In this newsletter, we celebrate about

the fantastic achievements of all of our

teams who made finals, and those who

had a great season regardless, the

experience of our mighty Juniors from

u8s to u12s, our Little Lions and our

MiniCubs and all of those who support

them.

There are so many people to thank for

making our club and our season tick

along – our coaches and managers, our

parents and other volunteers, our

Committee and our ground and

canteen managers.  One particular

club member deserves special mention

– our Admin Officer Caroline Aow, who

this year has taken on an expanded

role which has been essential to the
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President's message - continued

Committee Chair, and also chief liaison

with Council in relation to the new

facilities – he has met regularly,

measured up, kept the project going

and represented the club’s commitment

to it; Robin as Secretary, Volunteer

Coordinator and for her amazing

leadership of our All Abilities Program;

Ramon who has kept our finances

going; Billy who has continued to keep

our canteens operating effectively;  

Dave who has continued to keep our

teams fitted out and managed endless

requests, an Steve who is not only our

registrar but the Little Lions coordinator

and the chief operating officer of

Saturday mornings at Ewen. Also

thanks to our general committee

members Holly, Edel and Alanna who
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regularly put their hand up for

activities.

I want to make special mention of Terry

Wong, who is our Coaching

Coordinator and has this year and

every year shown amazing leadership

within football in the district.  He has

spearheaded fantastic coaching

initiatives for the club, as well as

creating the opportunity for our highly

successful minicubs program which has

not only introduced new young players

and their families to our club, but has

provided a great way for our keen

teenage members to become coaches.

But also this year Terry was the driving

President's message - continued
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force behind the Respect for Referees

round that was held right across the

Association, following the horrific

assault on a referee in a different

association. Terry was our recipient this

year of the Cec Barlow award, which

recognises service to local football.  

You can read our nomination statement

in this newsletter.

A big shout out to the club members

who put up their hands this year to

become Club Referees – this was a

new initiative to deal with challenges

with referee appointments, and we had

several adult players who signed up,

and made themselves available for

games during the season.  We hope to

see more of this, because referee

numbers continue to be in crisis.

I’d also like to thank Gene who

designed our fantastic end of season t-

shirts and Jon from 24 Hour Printing

who turned around our order in record

time.  While every season’s shirt is a

winner, these are glorious in their

colour and their celebration of the

Women’s World Cup, with a very Hurlo

touch. It is great to see these out and

about and I am looking forward to

seeing photos of Hurlo players out and

about in our regular Travelling Hurlo

and Hurlo at Home Summer series.

Show us how far you take your Hurlo

President's message - continued
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love, or how creative you can be in

capturing Hurlo at Leisure. 

A very big congratulations to all our

teams throughout the season, but

special mention needs to go to the

u21s, where we took out the

championship in all three divisions

(U21/1A, U21/2C and U21/3B, to our

MIL1 team who were both minor

premiers and premiers, to our BBC

team who were minor premiers for the

second season in a row, and then

pushed through the disappointment of

losing the grand final to go on to take

out the Cottam Cup – the first time we

have ever won this historic knockout

competition, and to our u14/1s who

went deep into the State Cup and also

did really well in their Champions of

Champions efforts.  Our Grace Martin

Trophy team also had a great season,

qualifying for the grand final, with

Stephanie Kontakis taking out the

Golden Boot award.  Also to our MIL1

and BBC teams for great performances

in Champion of Champions – both

teams were unlucky to come up against

high ranking teams in early rounds, but

put in stirling efforts on the field. We

also congratulate all our other teams

who reached semi finals, finals and

grand finals and especially those who

were division champions – you can read

about each team here.

President's message - continued



We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the lands on which we meet, train and play

2024 will be a huge year for our club.

On an unassuming plinth in Crinan

Street there is a plaque that celebrates

the establishment of our club in 1924,

under the leadership of local football

icon Bill Brackenbury.  We are one of

the oldest clubs in Australia, and our

century of grassroots football has been

part of enormous change in our game,

at which Hurlstone Park Wanderers has

often been at the forefront – for

example in our emphasis on growth and

participation for girls and women of all

ages, in our championing of the move

to small sided games for the youngest

players and in our development of the

miniref program

President's message - continued

that was the forerunner to game

leaders. We have also had a proud

history of achievement in the club, with

teams participating in external

competitions such as Kanga Cup and

Cottam Cup, with outstanding legends

of the game who have been part of our

club, such as Jim Fraser, Socceroos

goalkeeper and still an amazing leader

in the game. We are looking forward to

celebrating this history throughout

2024, with an exciting program of

events. We bring you a taste of what is

to come in this newsletter.

The second reason that 2024 will be a

huge year for us is obvious to anyone

walking past Ewen Park over the past

year. Through huge effort from club



We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the lands on which we meet, train and play

President's message - continued

breezeway, and even more exciting to

have decent storage, up to date

change rooms and a club room for our

activities.

We hope you enjoy reading this

newsletter that celebrates the 2023

season and looks forward to next year,

and very much hope to have all our

players and their families and

supporters join us in 2024.

Yours in football,

Rosalie

members, dating back to fund-raising

raffles when my children first joined the

club more than 20 years ago, through

countless meetings with Council,

consultation with key stakeholders,

development of designs and through

grant applications (culminating in a

Greater Cities Sports Grant of $1

million in 2020) we are finally looking

forward to our amazing new state of

the art amenities building. It will be so

exciting to be able to watch games at

Ewen from the vantage point of the

stepped seating or from the covered 



Registration
opens in

early
January

2024
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This year we were absolutely delighted to

welcome Paralympian Tamsin Colley to the

ranks of our All Age Women’s players.  

Tamsin is a superb athlete, who in 2016 was

the youngest athlete to ever represent

Australia in track and field at the

Paralympics – Tamsin competed in the

Athletics events.

Tamsin has developed a passion for football

and her dream at the beginning of 2024

was to become a ParaMatilda – and while

her athleticism and determination were

going to get her there, what she also

needed was football game experience.  

When she approached HPW expressing the

interest to train with our women’s teams it

was a logical step for her to join a team –

and so within a week she had signed up

and was on the field playing for our AAW6B

team who welcomed her as a fantastic

addition. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the lands on which we meet, train and play

Spotlight on our ParaMatilda
Champion Tamsin Colley

Our team had a great season, with Tamsin

being a rock of defence, and they qualified

for the semi-finals.  But what was even

more exciting was that Tamsin was selected

for a ParaMatildas training camp during the

year, then for a Football NSW mixed team in

the national championships.  This was well

on the way to the dream, so we were

absolutely thrilled when Tamsin was named

in the national squad for the 2023 IFCPF

Asia-Oceania Championships in November.

What an achievement.  

Even more exciting, Tamsin made her debut

as a ParaMatilda, featuring in the game

against Nepal, and scoring a hattrick. This

was a wonderful competition for the

ParaMatildas who finished as the

Champions of the competition.  We couldn’t

be prouder of her achievements, but also

thrilled that Tamsin has continued loving

playing football with HPW in the Football

Canterbury competition – rounding out the

year in the FC Summer Sixes competition.  

Check out our social media for stories

about Tamsin’s great debut season in

competitive football.



Congratulations to our Coaching Coordinator

Terry Wong on his Cec Barlow Award, presented

at the Football Canterbury Volunteer Recognition

dinner in September. Terry is well known to

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the lands on which we meet, train and play

terry wong
2023 Cec Barlow award

recipient

everyone in our club

for his commitment to

the club and his

supportive and

intelligent approach

to developing

coaches and teams.

He was a fitting

recipient of this

award.



The FIFA Women’s World Cup brought a

focus on female participation in football

throughout 2023, and brought football fans

from all over the world to Australia.

One of the special highlights of this festival

of football is the Beyond Greatness

Community Football Tournament, that was

hosted by FIFA on the forecourt of the

Sydney Opera House on the Saturday

before the Women’s World Cup Final. We

were especially honoured the HPW was

invited to enter a team for this amazing

tournament that featured FIFA Women’s
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Hurlo U15 Girls represent
at the Beyond Greatness Community Football

Tournament as part of the Women’s World Cup
and hosting of visiting USA Junior team

World Cup legends including Fara Williams.

Our team was one of just two grassroots

teams competing, alongside (check who).

Our u15/2 girls were thrilled to represent

Hurlo, along with their coaches AAW6

players Gemma Viney and Isra Parr

Plain.Over the day the girls played several

games, with guest players from the FIFA

legends. They had a ball, and were excited

to be part of this amazing celebration of

community football – they had their photos

with Tim Cahill, they were presented with

trophies and prizes and souvenirs. On the

FIFA bus on the way back to Ewen Park the

girls were buzzing with the thrill of the day.
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Hurlo U15 Girls represent



Another highlight of the community aspect

of the FIFA Women’s World Cup was hosting

two teams from the USA community club

North West Pacific, who were touring

Australia and attending World Cup games,

including the grand final. On the Sunday of

the WWC grand final, we hosted two teams

as well as Marrickville FC playing friendlies

at Beaman. These teams were amazingly

strong so it was a fantastic experience for

our 14/1 girls to see the quality of club

football in the USA, but also to enjoy 
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Hurlo U15 Girls represent

exchange of gifts and to be part of a great

Aussie welcome, with all the players

enjoying a bbq after the game, along with

some fantastic chants (U…S…A….U…..S….A

and Aussie Aussie Aussie Oi Oi Oi, led by

our very own cheerleader extraordinaire,

club secretary and stalwart Robin Hawkes).

Huge thanks to Alanna Stevenson who

coordinated the day with the guests, and to

the Marrickville u16 girls and Georgie from

Marrickville and Fiona from Football

Canterbury who helped to make it a great

occasion for all the players and guests.



The Cottam Cup is a NSW Football institution.

Run by Granville and Districts Soccer Football

Association, it is the oldest continuously

running knockout competition in Australia. It

was originally established in 1907 as the

Rawson Cup, but in 1917 it was re-named the

Cottam Cup in honour of Private John

Cottam, who was a renowned and talented

player in the Granville Magpies team that had

won the Cup three times, but was killed in

action in World War 1. It has an amazing

history, watch it here.

Granville opened the competition up to other

districts, and it has been running as a

fantastic inter-district competition for many

years. But teams from the Granville

competition have dominated.
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BBC team wins
the Cottam Cup

Until this year, when our Bill Brackenbury Cup

team mounted an exciting campaign that

went right through the season, culminating in

a hard fought final against an exciting and

talented Brighton Heat team, full of players

with Brazilian (read that as football genes

and living and breathing football) who were

already the Granville champions.

The road to the final was full of some

fantastic games, that had to be wedged

between the Football Canterbury competition,

already a very packed schedule. Round 1 was

early in the season – a trek for the team, out

to Schofields Park to take on Riverstone

Schofields FC, achieving a convincing win.

Next up were three games providing a great

spectacle for the Hurlo crowd, with night

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFVKOtp9s0/HYI3pConp12CWZf3IyEWwQ/edit


games at Ewen against Oran Park Rovers and

then Kellyville Kolts (a tight game, ending 3-2

our way), and then Norwest Football Club,

putting us in the semi-finals. The semi-final

was a local affair, with Football Canterbury

rivals Enfield being the other non-Granville

semi-finalist, and made more exciting

because it was one of a series of three

consecutive games vs Enfield leading into the

end of the Football Canterbury season. A

good win set us up for the final, but setting

the date was a challenge, with the Women’s

World Cup and the Football Canterbury finals.

In the end it was scheduled for after the end

of our season – and so the boys trained on

and played on.
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BBC team wins the Cottam Cup

But the boys dug deep and went into the

extra time with determination, and sure

enough they scored a beautiful goal.

Celebrations all around (it perhaps should not

be mentioned that the club President was

leading these celebrations in the grandstand,

having mis-read the rules as golden goal

extra time!). So we were up, but holding on

was still a challenge against an increasingly

desperate and determined Brighton Heat. Full

credit to the boys and the coaches, that they

played their game and kept their cool to hold

out for a magnificent win. It was a fitting end

And so on a chilly September Saturday night,

the Hurlo loyal supporters made their way to

Melita Stadium for this exciting final. To

provide context, this was only the second time

that a club from outside Granville had made

the final. The boys were determined to “bring

Johnny home” and the locals were equally

determined that they would not.

It was a great game, and our boys looked

dominant with two goals and only 10 minutes

to go before Brighton took one back. Even so,

it looked like we had it in the bag until the

last minute of stoppage time when somehow,

out of nowhere Brighton scored an equaliser.

Agonising after the grand final loss against

Enfield still in the memory.
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BBC team wins the Cottam Cup

to the Hurlo season to bring home some

treasured new silverware, along with prize

money and free entry to the competition in

2024.

Every player received an exact replica of John

William Cottam’s 1915 medal for winning the

State Premiership with the Granville Magpies,

the last football medal he received before

enlisting for WW1. The player of the match, our

very own Brian McCarthy received a replica of

the 1914 medallion, the first that John Cottam

had received. And on behalf of the club, the

BBC coaches Mark and Gus Brown attended

the Granville District annual dinner and were

presented with a replica of the Cottam Cup.

We look forward to housing it in the new club

room.
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Introducing the Centenary
Committee Chairperson

Did you know 2024 marks 100 years since

HPW first registered a team? Until earlier this

year I didn’t either!

Hello to the HPW family, my name is Louise

Roberts and I’m the chairperson of the Club’s

Centenary Committee. I’ve been around HPW

since 2005 when my children registered to

play. I can’t recall whose idea it was to play

football as neither my husband nor I come

from sporting families. But here I am in 2023

having seen my daughter play her 18th season

with only a break for her HSC.

After 18 years of watching from the sidelines

and with the year off from paid work, I

wanted to help out the dedicated band of

volunteers that keep the Club running - and

indeed thriving. As a proud Hurlo resident

since 1994 and a history nerd, working on the

Centenary seemed a perfect fit.

Apart from holding a number of events to

celebrate the Club’s Centenary, we aim to

capture and document the Club’s history. The

new clubhouse will have room for us to

display some items, both physical and digital.

Keep an eye out for details on how to submit

items but in the meanwhile, go through your

cupboards and drawers and dust off any

items of interest.
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So we started season 2023 with a building

site behind barricades with exciting pictures

of our future, a few portaloos and a truck!

These are the challenges of getting a

fantastic new amenity building. Eventually we

got portable bathrooms installed but they also

proved a challenge, with regular call outs to

the council emergency line for plumbing. Our

ground managers came to know and love

(not) the challenging bolts and locks on the

storage container, and the fun of the tetris

style packing of the benches, goals, nets,

cones and other equipment each weekend. 

 

But, by the end of 2023 the future is clear –

finally the barricades came down and we

have had the opportunity to imagine our

future, with a state of the art canteen, new

changerooms, accessibility for all and a

fantastic club room, not to mention the best

seats in the house for watching weekend

football from the Hurlo bleachers, and the

Roll on Season 2024 – looking forward to
the opening of our new amenities building

genuine opportunity to escape from the rain.

We don’t quite have the keys to the kingdom

yet, but by the beginning of season 2024 we

will be looking forward to the best facilities in

the district. Huge thanks to everyone who

worked hard for this facility – brought to us by

raffle tickets over many years from our

members (that allowed the essential co-

contribution from the club), the huge efforts

of everyone who worked on our successful

Greater Cities Sports grant ($1 million), the

financial and project management support of

Canterbury Bankstown Council and the

financial and other support of Football

Canterbury. We also thank other clubs in

Football Canterbury and many sporting

organisations and the Hurlstone Park

Association who supported our grant, as well

as special thanks to the Facilities Committee

members who have driven this project (Gerry

Choate, Philip Martin, Janice Leahy and

Rosalie Viney). 
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In 2023 we had 59 teams competing in the

U13 to O50 age groups in the Football

Canterbury competitions.  These are the age

groups in which there are tables and finals.  

We are very proud of the fact that we have

teams participating in every age group (see

table).

Celebration of our
teams’ success in

Football Canterbury
competitions

Of our teams, 30 finished in the top 4 in their

division, qualifying for semi-finals. Special

congratulations to our BBC and MIL1 who were

minor premiers in their divisions.
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Congratulations to the U13/2, U13/1, U15G/1,

MIL1, O50/2A and BBC teams who won their

major semi-finals to qualify straight through

to the grand final, and to the U13G/1, U16/2,

U16/4, WIL3B, U21/1A, U21/2B, U21/2C,

U21/3B, GMT, AA4A, O35/7B, O35W/1B and

O45/5B who went the harder route but still

made it through to the grand final.

Also to all our other teams celebrated here

who competed in semi-finals and major finals.

And finally big congratulations to the

following teams who brought home the

silverware in their competitions – we are

looking forward to displaying these plaques in

the new clubhouse!

Celebration of our teams’ success in Football Canterbury competitions

A highlight of the finals season is the support

from the sidelines from Hurlo families and

friends – as committee members we try to get

to as many finals as we can, as it is always

exciting to see the passion and effort that our

teams put in on these big occasions.  A

highlight this year was the success of our

U21/1A, U21/2C and U21/3B men’s teams,

who really rose to the challenge and took out

the championship in each division. On the last

Sunday of the season at Strathfield these lad

and the MIL1 team brought home three

trophies – a stellar achievement.



At the AGM on 11 December, we thanked outgoing committee member Alanna

Stevens (who has also been Age Coordinator for 8-13 girls over several years).

We welcomed two new Committee members, both of whom are already well

established hard working Hurlo members. Sinead Shiels is our Competition

Secretary for 2024 and Laura Toose is a new general committee member.

Sinead and Laura are both experienced age coordinators, and Laura is

expanding her flock of age groups to not only include the u10 mixed, but also

the U8-U14 girls and the All Age Women.

A full list of Committee members and age coordinators is available on our

website. Special thanks to the Age Coordinators who are standing down this

year – you have done a great job. These are Katrina Thornley, Helen De Wolfe,

Mark Healey, Richard Corey and John Chudleigh in addition to Alanna. And

welcome to our new Age Coordinators Dave Tartak (taking on the O35-O50

men), Nick Abrahim (taking on U13s) and Kerri Cahalane (taking on U15s).
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Thanks to our amazing Age Coordinators

and Committee Members without whom the

club simply would not function, for another

amazing season. The Committee members

all take on extra roles and quietly get on

with the jobs that need doing. Gerry, who is

a rock of a Vice President – an amazing

support and has the most can do attitude

ever. He has also been a steady hand on

our disciplinary committee and nurtured our

relationships with other clubs, which has

been so important this year. Steve, who

looks after our Little Lions as well as being

our Registrar (and continuing to provide

excellent support for member protection

matters), Edel, who is our MPIO and has

also been gathering our history, Ramon who

as treasurer and has done a wonderful job

keeping things going, Billy who is our

canteen manager, Terry as our amazing

Coaching Coordinator, Robin, who is

Secretary, volunteer coordinator and all

abilities program manager (not to mention

Club Stalwart – now an official title!!!),

Dave who is our ever patient and very

organised gear manager, Holly who has

provided fantastic support on website and

other activities, Rosalie and Caroline who

stepped up as co-Competition Secretary

and did an amazing job, Alanna, who

managed the ever challenging end of

season awards and long service awards

and many other activities, and of course

Caroline who has been an amazing

administrator and BBQ co-ordinator. And

our Age Coordinators are the ever

important part of our structure and show

such good grace, willingness and

enthusiasm: John Chudleigh, Richard Corey,

Mark Healey, Sinead Shiels, Tara Brett,

Robin Hawkes, Rob Randall, George

Papathanasiou, Kathy Revellos, Nelson

Araya, Peter Stein, Nick Abrahim, Helen De

Wolfe, Alison Svoronos, Katrina Thornley,

Sonya Sinclair, Caroline Aow and Steve

Cumming.
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Farewell and Thank
You to

Alanna Stevens

Alanna became involved with the club as a

volunteer when her child began playing

soccer. By 2018, she took on the responsibility

of managing her daughter’s enthusiastic girls’

team. In addition to overseeing the team,

Alanna efficiently organised a group of

parents, ensuring their support for various

tasks such as setting up home and away

fields, managing BBQs, and fulfilling other

club duties.

In 2021, Alanna deepened her commitment to

the club by assuming the role of age

coordinator and joining the committee. As the

age coordinator, she successfully supported

and encouraged both existing and new

managers, contributing to the growth of our

parent volunteer group. Alanna also played a

pivotal role in various committee activities,

including but not limited to managing BBQ

rosters, coordinating engaging activities for 
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our Hurlo underage players during

premier and Matilda matches, and

overseeing the Hurlo recognition

program, especially the coaches and

club loyalty awards.

We extend our sincere thanks to Alanna

for the countless hours she dedicated to

the club, promoting the Football

Canterbury league and nurturing the

potential Matildas of the future.
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It seems like a while ago now, especially

since the Matildas are now aiming for

qualifying for the Olympics, but there is still

that warm glow of hosting the biggest

football event in the Southern hemisphere

back in July and August.  There was so much

excitement across the venues, and at every

single game in Sydney and many in other

venues, HPW players and community were in

the best seats in the house – from the

opening Australian game in Sydney, to

cameos at games in NZ (we have some

keen NZ and Japan fans among our

members), to being part of the crowd at the

never to be forgotten audacious win over

Canada in Melbourne, through the

breathtaking round of 16 game in Sydney,

and then the heartstopping quarter final

penalties win over France – so many of our

members glued to the spot on trains,

outside watching the big screens or

desperately watching on their phones inside

Stadium Australia until that glorious final

kick from Sydney FC star Courtnee Vine –

Hurlo was there throughout.  Here we share

some of those highlights from our social

media.

Hurlo at the FIFA
Women’s World Cup 2023
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It is holiday season, and even Summer

Football is having a pause. So how do we

keep you thinking about football? It is

definitely time to bring back the Travelling

Hurlo competition. Over the last couple of

seasons we have not wanted to make a big

thing of travel, and we even tried the (not)

Travelling HurloAtHome version. But now,

the passports are dusted off, the suitcases

are packed and the Hurlo community is

ready for holiday season.

So….we bring you Travelling Hurlos

2023/2024. Send us your best Travelling

Hurlo photo to

admin@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au. Tell

us where you are. Make sure you have your

Hurlo gear. Remember we give you an end

of season t-shirt and nothing says Hurlo like

seeing those t-shirts in the wild on holidays. 

Travelling Hurlos

mailto:admin@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au


and support of coaching within our Club. Contact Terry
to sign up. coaching@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au.

This is a private group
for HPW Coaches.
Information, resources
and discussions will be
hosted here to continue
to improve the standard

Plans for 2024

With the opening of our new facilities at HPW Headquarters Ewen Park, we

will have access to a Club Room that will enable us to provide much more

support to our coaches and players. Here is a snapshot of some of the things

in the pipeline:

Coach Accreditation Courses - Grassroots (U6-8), Skills Training (U9-12),

Game Training (U13+)

Regular Coach Education opportunities and meetings

Coach mentoring

Monday Skills Sessions

Goalkeeper Training

Interested in coaching in Season 2024?

If you are interested in coaching in 2024, please complete the following

EOI. Each season, we have a number of teams that are looking for engaging

and passionate coaches.

HPW Coach Register EOI

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the lands on which we meet, train and play

Terry Wong
HPW
Coaching
Coordinator

mailto:coaching@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au
http://t.mail-svc.evernote.com/f/a/Sy4hNFOyavKi9oblRlVIeQ~~/AADd_wA~/RgRnAihRP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvRW16cER2QWgyTTlzUGhLQ0FXA3NwY0IKZR1Rox9lylb0WFImY29hY2hpbmdAaHVybHN0b25lcGFya3dhbmRlcmVycy5jb20uYXVYBAAAAAY~


hurlstone-park.randw.com.au/

Thank you to Richardson & Wrench Marrickville/Hurlstone Park as a Platinum Sponsor for the 2023
Season.

For more than 50 years, R&W have been delivering outstanding service for their clients in Residential
Sales and Property Management across Marrickville, Hurlstone Park, Dulwich Hill, Tempe, Petersham,
Canterbury, Lewisham and Earlwood. There’s a good chance many of our members have come across
the Dendrinos and their team over the years.

They have generously contributed to our “Opportunity to Play” Program, providing much needed funds
to enable those who are not in the financial position to play. As you can appreciate, taking part in
sport has not only physical but social and mental benefits. We greatly appreciate what this support
provides our community.

Be sure to keep an eye out for the R&W team and say hi.
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Thank you to our 2023 sponsors

https://hurlstone-park.randw.com.au/


Thank you to Henson Park Hotel as a Platinum Sponsor for the 2023 Season.

The Henson hosted our Volunteer Thank You night, as well as being great supporters of the Women's
World Cup, where they showed EVERY game live at the Enmore Hotel Events, Salisbury Hotel and The
Henson.

Make sure you visit The Henson for a family friendly drink and meal.
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Thank you to our 2023 sponsors

https://www.thehenson.com.au/
https://www.thehenson.com.au/
https://www.thehenson.com.au/
https://www.thehenson.com.au/
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Thank you to our 2023 sponsors

Thank you to 3 Tomatoes as a Sponsor for the 2023 Season.
Make sure your drop by for a drink or meal at 121 Holden St, Ashbury NSW 2193.

Hurlstone Park Wanderers is a not-for-profit local sporting organisation and one of the largest
football clubs in the Canterbury District.

Sponsorship opportunities are available to businesses and organisations. By sponsoring the club,
you are supporting a leading local sporting club and making a vital contribution to our community.
Sponsorship creates goodwill and links your business with positive community experiences.

Sponsorship allows for investment in football development, equipment and facilities to support our
players and ensure a successful future. It is an opportunity to have your brand associated with a
community run club with over 1500 registered players.

If you are interested or know of any business that would be interested in sponsoring the Hurlstone
Park Wanderers, please contact: contact@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au

https://www.3tomatoescafe.com/
mailto:contact@hurlstoneparkwanderers.com.au

